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"The Guides for Genghis Khan's Homewaters"

Mongolia: Open for Travel!

The Government of Mongolia announced that international travel will open on
May 1, 2021.

This is huge news!

Mongolia has done a magnificent job of controlling Covid-19.

The country will now be one of the first to re-open.

Specific procedures and requirements have not yet been released.

However, we encourage anyone interested in visiting Mongolia to contact us
right away to start planning.

We have very few open spots, mostly in September and October when we
anticipate travel will be even easier.



http://www.mongoliarivers.com
https://www.facebook.com/FishMongolia/?__tn__=%2Cd%2CP-R&eid=ARDSywPHVPqj_diq-ilsQHTsIF_UiPc-0MokA8fEvsD192Jr1qBlIk5QrbCCfj4BMOkZgNcfP17bvyS1
https://www.instagram.com/fishmongolia/

The world's least densely populated country has always been a great place to
social distance.

And we will have solid Covid-19 risk mitigation plans in place to help safeguard
staff and guests.

So please contact us today.

It's time for a Mongolia adventure!

CONTACT US TODAY

Michael Caranci




US Phone: +1.530.604.2160
Email: michael@mongoliarivers.com
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